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Dear Laura

Debbie Radcliffe
13 July 2017 22:14

Hazelton, Laura

Application 2017/3340/L - 42 Earlham Street, WC2

BCAAC received a letter relating to the application 2017/3340/L, dated 12 July 2017, albeit the Comments have
closed on 6 July. Please check this administration error.

The application states it is for a installation of 3 x internally illuminated projecting signs to the Earlham Street

elevation.

llumination is completely unacceptable for a Grade Il listed building in a conservation area and BCAAC objects to the

application.

Kind regards
Debbie Radcliffe

for BCAAC

c/o Hugh Cullum Architects

61B Judd Street, London WC1H 9QT



